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IRBA News Issue 67 is Now Available on the
Website

Johannesburg / 18 October 2024

We are pleased to inform you that the latest issue of IRBA

News is now accessible on our website and social media

platforms.

One of the main conversations in this issue is on rapid

advancements in technology, such as artificial

intelligence, automation and data analytics, which are

transforming the auditing profession. Consequently, it is

becoming more critical for the auditing profession to keep

up with the impact of these technological advancements

and the related cybersecurity risks, among others, when it

comes to audits. All role-players in the profession,

including regulators, need to gear themselves up for all

these changes and adapt to the new environment.

On 21 November 2024, the IRBA will be hosting a
webinar on Sustainability – The Big Picture. The event
promises to be enlightening and engaging, with a range of
subjects that will be tackled by various experts. It has
been designed to foster collaboration and make a
significant contribution to the evolution of standard setting

https://irba.createsend1.com/t/d-e-slrbjy-l-u/


and the delivery of high-quality audits. Look out for more
information on our website and social media platforms.

Also, we welcome Marius Fourie, who was recently
appointed as Director Operations. He has been a valued
member of our organisation for more than 16 years, and
we are confident that he will lead the Operations team
with distinction.

The newsletter can be downloaded from the IRBA
website.
 

Imre Nagy
Chief Executive Officer

About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial
interests of the South African public and international investors in
South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of
audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with
internationally recognised standards and processes.
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